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I strongly urge you to continue funding for public radio.Public Broadcasting  in Alaska serves
  such a public service and emergency function in our state, especially in rural communities.
 Commercial Stations do not have the local knowledge to function efficiently in an emergency
 outside of Anchorage. Conversely, public radio is locally run, trusted and attuned to the needs
 of the diverse localities that they serve. This important link for safety must be preserved. 
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